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Docket No. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

i
'

Consnonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West Ill
1400 Opus Place

| Downers Grove, IL 60515

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safeguards inspection conducted by
Ms. G. M. Christoffer and Mr. T. J. Madeda of this office on October 11-17,
1990, of activities at Zion Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2, authorized
by NRC Licenses No. DPR-39 and No. DPR-48 and to the discussion of our
findings with Mr. T. Joyce at the conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of oLr inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in violation
of NRC requirements, as described in the enclosed Notice. The inspection
showed that actions had been taken to correct the identified violation
and to prevent recurrence. Our understanding of your corrective actions is
described in Paragraph 5 of the enclosed inspection report. Consequently,
no reply to the violation is required and we have no further questions
regarding this matter at this time.

Areat examined during this inspection concern a subject matter which is
exempt from disclosure according to Part 73, Title 10, Code of Federal !

^
Regulations, Section 73.21(c)(2). This information must be handled and '

_

protected in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 73.21. Consequently,
the enclosure to this letter and our report of this inspection will not be

{placed in the NRC Public Document Room. t
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Connonwealth Edison Company
2 NOV 211990

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

L. Ro e t Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

Enclosures:
1. Notice of Violation
2. Inspection Report

No. 50-295/90023(DRSS)
No. 50-304/90025(DRSS);

(SAFEGUARDSINFORMATION)

cc w/ enclosures:
M. Wallace, Vice President,

PWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear

Licensing Manager
;

T. Joyce, Station Manager.
|R. Chrzanowski, Regulatory Assurance '

Supervisor
NRR/DR!S/SGB
NRR/DRIS/ SIB
NRR/DLPQ/PEC

cc w/ enclosure, w/o
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION:

DCD/DCB(RIDS)
OC/LFDCB iResident inspectors, Byron,

.Braidwood, Zion
|

Richard Hubbard !

J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

Mayor, City of Zion 4

Chandu Patel, LPM, NRR
Robert Newmann, Office of Public

Counsel, State of Illinois Center
i
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